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Dear Colleagues,

I'd like to share with you the first of two reports from the joint systemwide Academic Senate-
Administration working group on mitigating the impact of COVID-19 on faculty careers: Mitigating

COVID-19 Impacts on Faculty.

At the campus level, the Senate is working closely with Academic Personnel on programs for next
year. | encourage you to review the report and share your suggestions for programs the campus
should prioritize going forward. Feel free to respond to senate@uci.edu or chair@uci.edu with any
feedback you may have.

Wishing you happy holidays and all the best in the new year.
Best wishes,

Joanna Ho, Chair
Academic Senate — Irvine Division
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